
Pest 
Management 
and Lawn 
Maintenance: 
A Workshop 
for Lawncare 
Professionals

NEXT class will be fall of 2025. If you 
are interested in information regarding 
this training or need to be placed on our 
mailing list, please contact Cheri Jans-

sen at 765-496-7499 or email her at:             
cjanssen@purdue.edu




